Matthew Rosel

From: Paton Jamieson <paton@patonjamieson.com.au>
Sent: Friday, 21 September 2018 3:04 PM

To: Matthew Rosel

Subject: Application MP08_0098 MOD 13

Dear Matthew,

I am a long term resident of Pyrmont. My home is at 56 Pirrama Road and my business is at 55 Miller street both
close and impacted by the proposed new development by the Star and the Ritz Carlton.

| understand there has been some community objection to this proposal. Can | please just say | am in COMPLETE
SUPPORT of the development and invite such progress to our dynamic suburb and City.

Kindest Regards,

Paton Jamieson
Principal
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